
Graham Quirk 
LORD MAYOR 

Ref: LM00811-2016 

Office 
City Hall 
King George Square 
Brisbane Old 4000 Australia 
Tel 07 3403 4400 
Fax 07 3403 9930 
LORDMAYOR@brisbane.q1d.goy.au  

Postal 
GPO Box 2287 
Brisbane Old 4001 Australia 

OFFICE OF THE 
LORD MAYOR 
Brisbane 

 

4 March 2016 

Mr Paul French 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD Bicycle Users Group (CBD BUG) 
GPO Box 2014 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Mr French 

Thank you for your email of 11 February 2016 about the Guyatt Park bikeway upgrade 
project. I appreciate your positive feedback about the design of the bikeway. 

I note your comments regarding funding for the project and I can advise that approximately 
23% of the project is funded through the Better Bikeways 4 Brisbane program. The project 
has also received funding from other sources within Council, including the Disability 
Discrimination Act (DDA) Compliant Ferry Terminals program, to improve accessibility to 
the ferry terminal. 

If you require any further information about the project, please contact the project team on 
1800 669 416 or by email at cityprojects@brisbane.q1d.gov.au. 

Thank you for contacting me. 

Yours sincerely 

Delivering for our suburbs 
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